Dear Parents and Carers,

We hope you have had a lovely, albeit chilly week. Christmas has definitely started in Hedgehogs class! We have been doing lots of festive activities and a mischievous elf caused chaos outside our classroom!

Lines have now been sent home for our class Nativity. We would really appreciate it if you could practice your child's lines with them at home. We already have all the costumes for the Nativity, so please do not worry about supplying them. We may ask you to send in dark clothes for under the costumes, but we will send a note home if this is needed.

This week

We have been learning about the Christmas story. We ordered the events from the story and orally retold it. We also made our own fabulous crowns and then thought of words to describe them.

Next week

We are carrying on with the Christmas theme and writing our Christmas wish lists. Next Thursday it is Elf day, children are welcome to come to school dressed as an Elf. On Friday 8th December it is Christmas jumper day. Children can come to school wearing a festive jumper.

Best wishes

The Hedgehog Team







